
INC. VILLAGE OF MANORHAVEN 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by and before the Board of 
Trustees of the Inc. Village of Manorhaven, New York, at Village Hall, located at 33 
Manorhaven Boulevard, Port Washington, New York 11050 on Wednesday, August 27, 2025, 
at 6:30 p.m. The regular monthly meeting of the Board will follow the public hearings: 
 
Public Hearing: 
Proposed Local Law No. 14 of 2025 
A Local Law setting forth the Village’s Moratorium in building and certain land use approvals 
while the Village considers changes to its comprehensive plan and considers and adopts 
amendments to its land use regulations. 
 
Proposed Local Law No. 15 of 2025 
A Local Law amending Chapter 147 of the Manorhaven Village Code to Change ‘No Parking’ 
restriction on the east side of Sagamore Hill Dr. from Matinecock Avenue for 163 feet toward 
Toms Point Lane, Parking will be permitted. The ‘No Parking’ restriction on the West Side of 
Sagamore Hill Dr. from Toms Point Lane to Matinecock Avenue will remain in effect.  
 
 
PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE These meetings are open to the public. All those 
wishing to attend are invited to do so. Persons in need of special assistance should notify the 
Deputy Clerk-Treasurer in sufficient time to permit arrangements to be made to enable such 
persons to participate.  
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES  
VILLAGE OF MANORHAVEN  
John E. Hommel – Village Clerk/Treasurer 
July 10, 2025 


